
September
Newsletter

Sept. 1 - No Class Labor Day
Sept. 10- Gaslight float
Decorating/No Class
Sept. 11- Gaslight Parade/ No Class
May  15 &16,: Awesome God
Rehearsal and Recital

see full calendar at
elevatedanceministry.com/classes

IMPORTANT DATES

Devotions

Week 1: Psalm 47:2
“For the Lord Most High is awesome, the great King over all

the earth.”  - The Lord is supreme over all things!

Week 2: Genesis 1:1
“In the beginning God created the heavens and the earth.” -

God is an amazing and powerful creator!

Week 3:Genesis 50:20
“You intended to harm me, but God intended it for good to
accomplish what is now being done, the saving of may lives.”
- God can take even the hard things and use them for good!



New Season Information!!!
Please check your Dance Studio Pro (DSP)
portal for all registration information, class
times, and dress code. 

 
Communication will primarily be through e-mail
through our DSP system. PLEASE CHECK THAT
IT IS NOT IN THE JUNK FOLDER. MARK DSP
SAFE TO RECEIVE ALL IMPORTANT UPDATES.

Please note that only dance shoes will be
allowed in the studio rooms (no street shoes
please). This will help us in maintaining cleaner
and healthier spaces for your dancers.

We recommend following us on social media
(Facebook and Instagram) to see all of our
awesome updates throughout the season!

For any questions, please email
admin@elevatedanceministry.com

Share with us your 
Awesome God Stories

This year our devotionals will be based around how Awesome God is. The students
will be learning about all of the awesome stories in the Bible, but we also want to
include stories from our own families. Share with us what He has done in your life.
You can reach out to Amy Potter via email amy@createmarketing.com . She writes
our devotionals and will write your story in a way that the students can understand. 

We love all of the stories that have been shared on our “Awesome God”
board in the hallway. Keep sharing all of the things God has done and is
doing in your life. 
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Important Tuition Reminders

Cash or check payments should be placed in the secure lock box located
in the lobby with your name on it. Please note that these may take 7-10
days to process and appear in your DSP account.

Monthly balance reminders are sent via email. Be sure to check your
inbox regularly so you don’t miss any important updates or notifications
of outstanding balances. 

Accounts more than 2 months past due will be required to enroll in
autopay in order to continue participating in classes.

Tuition will be posted between the 1  and 3  of the month. Autopay will
run at this time as well. 

st rd

Please communicate immediately if there is a financial change in your
family or if you need consideration for scholarship.

Class Attire

Hair and Jewelry: Hair needs to be pulled back from the students face.
Please do not wear necklaces or earrings that a finger can fit in. 

Attire:
Creative Movement & Pre-Ballet: Pink leotard, flesh-tone or pink tights,
ballet shoes.
All Other Ballet Classes: Black leotard, flesh-tone tights, ballet shoes.
Lyrical & Contemporary: Black leotard (under shirt), leggings or shorts.
Tap: Flesh-tone or pink tights, black leotard, shorts or skirt, tap shoes.
Jazz: Black leotard (under shirt), leggings/dance pants or shorts, jazz
shoes.



PRAYER REQUESTS
Pray for our upcoming season that we can spread
how awesome God is to those who do not know
Him.

Pray for families facing sickness.

Pray for the Butler family as they continue on the
adoption journey, as well as the birth mother. Baby
girl is due this month in Kansas.

Pray for family members of our staff facing
significant health challenges.

Come help decorate our Elevate
float, Sept. 10th. 

If you have ever wanted to be in
a parade, now is your chance.

Come join us Sept. 11th. Please
see email for detailed

information.

Gaslight Parade Sept. 11th



The year is off
to a great start!


